Social Studies - We are finishing vp
our Constitution unit and will begin our
Westward Expansion unit soon.

8th Grade

December

News and Information

Canned Food Drive - We will be gathering non-perishable food items to
donate to local needy families. We do this in place of a gift exchange. This
teaches our children the importance of helping others in need. If you would
like to help, please send new, unopened items such as canned goods;
nonperishable foods such as cereal, instant potatoes, and spaghetti; personal
hygiene items such as soap, toothpaste, shampoo, and conditioner; or (avndry
items such as detergent. Please send these to the school by December I1Sth, so
that we can sort them into the appropriate boxes for each family. Thank you
in advance for your child’s participation. We currently have several families
“adopted.” Thank you to the ECO’s, Pleasant View Church, and other generous
donors.

Christmas Parties - The class Christmas parties will be on December 16th at
8:00. The following people are signed up to bring things:

Drinks & Cups - Bailey Denman

Plates & Silverware - Dakota Doyle

Treats - Laynee Dufoe

Treats - Taylor Gudde

Treats - Alyson Heflin

Treats - Isabella Hudson

Remember - You can always bring treats, even if you are not signed vp to do
50.

Also, if you aren’t going to be able to send items for any reason, please let me
know ahead of time.



